
The students of the Wood County
Academy (WCA) served lunch to the
staff of the Wood County Educational
Service Center (WCESC) on Friday,
October 14th. The students were in
charge of setting up, serving the food,
and cleaning up. The staff were eager
to meet the students since we have
moved into the new classroom here at
the WCESC!
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This school year at WCA, we welcome our
new classroom teacher, Ms. Burris. Ms.
Burris has a teaching background in science
and has brought her knowledge into the
classroom! Which means sometimes the
students have to go outside to do their messy
experiments! Here the students are seen
with Ms. Burris making Elephant
Toothpaste.
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Mr. Moody also joined the WCA
team this year! He comes from a 
 behavioral specialist background
and was a professional athlete!
Here Mr. Moody is seen helping
one of our students on their
American History class.

The teachers and students here at the WCA have
started the year off GREAT! We are all looking
forward to what the rest of the year has to offer!
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CONTACT  MS BURRIS: email- kburris@wcesc.org   
phone- 419-354-9010 ext. 252


